Dear Parents,

During this week the students learned a few facts about artists such as Pablo Picasso, Romero Britto, and Vincent Van Gogh. The children painted a replica of "Sunflowers" using watercolor paints, they drew their pet (or any animal of their choice if they did not have one) and colored it Britto style. They made a collage using one of Picasso's eras.

The students mingled and had fun with peers while playing board games such as chess, Monopoly, Shut the Box, bingo, making words with tiles, and much more! They also built with Legos, and they seemed to enjoy free art a lot.

For our STEM activity this week the students listened to a story of a family who were mechanical engineers and designers. When they went to the amusement park they found out that some rides were broken! The students' work was to build those rides. They had a blast building a roller coaster, a merry-go-round, a bumper car, a free-fall drop tower, and a log flume ride. They were also encouraged to make their own designs.

Our in-house field trip was "The Fun Bus." The children danced, exercised, and played games while listening to music.

Have a lovely weekend!

Ms. Audrey and Ms. Jacquie